
 

 

Dear Sir and Madam, 

We are delighted to invite you to the 2020 Foreign and Security Policy Conference of the Friedrich-

Ebert-Stiftung – the Tiergartenkonferenz (#TGK20). 

The theme of our discussions will be “Cooperative Security in Times of Confrontation”. 

At the opening panel – which will take place on 16 September, from 4:00 - 5:30 pm (CET) -  we will 

discuss with Herta Däubler-Gmelin (tbc), Hubert Védrine, Heather A. Conley, Thomas Greminger 

and Christiane Hofmann, about cooperative security in the Euro-Atlantic context. 

Due to the current pandemic-related restrictions, the conference will exclusively take place online. 

It will extend through five regional panel discussions from 16-18 September 2020. The complete 

program is available at https://www.fes.de/en/iez/tiergarten-conference .   

You can register online for the livestreams of selected or all panel discussions at  

https://www.fes.de/veranstaltungen/?Veranummer=249584&language=DE&pselection=A  

The livestream of the opening discussion will be available in English, French and German language 

versions.  

For available interpretation during the subsequent panels, please consult the conference program. 

 

Kind regards, 

Friedrich-Ebert-Stiftung 
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